KSPC Kirk Smeaton Parish Council

221

MINUTES of the Open Public Meeting held on 5th May 2016 in the Community Room, Kirk Smeaton School.

Present:

Cllr Harry Bickerton Chairman
J Cooper, M Donlon, J Steel Councillors
Kate Bowden Clerk

In attendance were 4 members of the public and one representative from the Parish magazine.

- 1. Cllr Bickerton opened the meeting at 1900 hrs and asked for any questions from the public present.
- 2. Public Questions and Issues
 - It was suggested that funds be made available for a defibrillator for the villages and this was discussed. It was agreed that this would be a welcome addition. It was agreed that the Clerk reply to an email from Chris Smart asking for further details, funds required and training requirements etc.
 - It was agreed that the Clerk write to Cllr McCartney regarding the bus routes through the villages.
 - It was reported that the notice board at the entrance to the village is considered to be unsightly. This item will be discussed at the Annual Parish Council meeting at 1930 hrs.
 - A question was raised as to the Council's decision to contribute towards the improvements needed to the playground in Little Smeaton. It was reported that the decision would be made in the near future.

Cllr Bickerton closed the meeting at 1920 and thanked everyone for attending.

Signed	Chairman
Date	